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I oppose hydraulic fracking and ask that you PLEASE consider the long term health of our citizens
and prohibit fracking within 100 miles of the Delaware River to avoid potential contamination
which could lead to long term health problems for tens of thousands of citizens. Any toxic chemical
byproducts of the fracking process should be reprocessed and cleaned before disposal. Otherwise,
toxic chemical byproducts of Fracking should be disposed of like nuclear waste. My wife and I
strongly believe that our 37 year old son has special needs because of the contaminated well water
that we all drank until we moved for a new job opportunity around his second birthday. We were
not aware until after we moved that the home that we lived in for 2 years was built over a prior
town dump that included chemical disposal. We don't need to turn the Delaware Water Basin into
another Love Canal which was a massive environmental pollution disaster. Also, the state and local
governments won't have the financial resources to clean-up the contamination.
 


